
Announcement of Baby and Mother Care 

Assessment 

Dear Parents, 

We are pleased to announce the upcoming Baby and Mother Care Assessment scheduled for 

Date at Location. This assessment aims to evaluate the health and wellbeing of both mothers 

and their newborns. 

During this assessment, various health checks will be conducted, and support information will be 

provided to ensure that both mother and baby are thriving. 

Please confirm your attendance by RSVP Date to Email/Contact Number. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Sincerely, 

Your Organization Name 

Contact Information 


